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QUESTION 1

The IT department has purchased some content and developed a training program that is content rich. The lessons are
modular with assessments at the end of each module. Often times, the training does not meet the completion deadlines
because of response times. Users have to repeat the assessments until they receive a passing grade. Which of the
following would be the GREATEST concern in respect to learners\\' completion and retention? 

A. Cognitive load 

B. Attention to prior knowledge 

C. Meta-cognitive skills 

D. Encoding and transfer 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 2

At the end of a class, Internet access becomes unavailable. The client provides an online evaluation form for each
class. Each learner is required to fill out an evaluation of the course. Which of the following should the instructor do to
fulfill the client\\'s requirements? 

A. Contact the IT staff to determine when the Internet connection will be available. 

B. Ask the learners to complete the evaluation form after returning to their desks. 

C. Submit in the post-class report why evaluations were not complete. 

D. Provide paper copies of the online evaluation to the learners. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 3

Which of the following is the MOST useful feedback for the curriculum in course evaluations? (Select TWO). 

A. Was it easy for the instructor to stay on topic? 

B. Did the flow of the course follow the objectives? 

C. Is the Instructor qualified to teach the material? 

D. What material would you add to the course? 

E. Where you satisfied with the course extra course material for independent study? 

Correct Answer: BD 
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QUESTION 4

An instructor is teaching a week long course. One of the learners has not had as much exposure to the course material
as the other learners. Which of the following describes how the instructor should handle the situation? 

A. Give the learner additional homework to raise their competency level 

B. Adjust the instruction to meet the needs of the learner while ensuring that all learning objectives are met 

C. Excuse the learner from the class and have them check with their supervisor to determine if they had been assigned
to the class in error 

D. Administer a pre-test to all learners to see where the learners are ranking with the objectives 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 5

The trainer reaches a portion of the course that is not as captivating as the rest of the course. Which of the following
would be the BEST method to motivate students? 

A. Use real world examples that relate to the information. 

B. Give a writing assignment on the information. 

C. Give the class a pop quiz on the information. 

D. Tell the class to pay attention. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 6

At which of the following times should student pre-class surveys be completed? (Select TWO) 

A. Prior to a class by the manager of the organization 

B. After signing-up for the class by the training coordinator 

C. Once the class starts by the instructor of the course 

D. Once the class starts by the training coordinator 

E. Prior to signing-up for class by the training coordinator 

Correct Answer: CE 

 

QUESTION 7

An instructor noticed that several learners were not paying attention, not completing the assigned tasks, and were
uninterested in the topic discussed. Which of the following is the BEST action to motivate these learners? 
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A. Assign teams for a competitive group activity. 

B. Stress the importance of focusing at all times. 

C. Move to another topic and come back to this one later. 

D. Send everyone on a break and resume the topic after break. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 8

An instructor has been asked by a customer to conduct a course in two weeks. The course material being used is
outdated. Which of the following is the BEST course of action for the customer\\'s request? 

A. Inform the customer that updated material is available. 

B. Ask the learners if they want to use the old material or the new material, 

C. Use the present material because the learners will not know the difference. 

D. Modify the material to meet current standards and teach the class. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 9

Which of the following is the main advantage of using a multiple choice questionnaire when conducting training needs
analysis? 

A. Generates real-life data 

B. Exposes the cause of performance problems 

C. Allows the data to be anonymous 

D. Yields data that is easily summarized and reported 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 10

A class has just finished a group assignment. To save time and generate immediate feedback, the instructor has the
groups exchange the assignments for grading. This is an example of: 

A. Providing opportunities for learner and group banter. 

B. Encouraging interactions respectful of individual learners. 

C. Reconciling learner discrepancies as a group. 
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D. Communicating learner performance with other groups. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 11

A classroom instructor wants to deliver an exam using the Internet-enabled computers in the classroom. The instructor
wants students to have access to the exam only from the classroom on a specific date and time. Which of the following
will accomplish these goals? 

A. Make the exam available just before it is to be taken. 

B. Set a password to open the exam during class time. 

C. Make the exam available only on the date specified. 

D. Ask students to keep the password a secret. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 12

A company is hosting a major training event which several other companies have been invited to attend. The instructor
is onsite and has already started the training. All of a sudden, the fire alarm goes off and everyone is instructedto leave
the facility. After a 30- minute delay, everyone is instructed to reenter the building. Which of the following actions is the
BEST way for the instructor to get the training back on schedule? 

A. Keep the learners 30 minutes longer to make up the training 

B. Reschedule the training for another day 

C. Continue the training as scheduled and do not make it up 

D. Adjust the schedule to allow 30 minutes for lunch instead of one hour 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 13

Which of the following can a virtual trainer use to elicit feedback if they host synchronous training sessions? 

A. Demonstrations during the session 

B. Host a recorded session on the website 

C. Links to external websites 

D. Open-ended questions during the session 

Correct Answer: D 
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QUESTION 14

Which of the following methods of delivery allows the learner to act out aspects of the course topics? 

A. Role playing 

B. Brainstorming 

C. Lecture 

D. Demonstration 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 15

An instructor is teaching a class and is constantly getting interrupted by a learner that is familiar with the subject. The
learner\\'s interruptions are starting to affect the class\\'s ability to learn. Which of the following would be the FIRST
action that the instructor could take to resolve the issue? 

A. Have one of the other learners inform the disruptive learner that they are affecting everyone\\'s ability to learn. 

B. Firmly tell the learner they are disrupting the class in front of the entire class. 

C. Pull the learner to the side and let them know they are distracting the class. 

D. Ignore the learner\\'s comments and continue to teach the material. 

Correct Answer: C 
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